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ISSUE EIGHT 

As summer break comes to a close and we are preparing for schools 

to start back up all over, I just want to encourage you to be praying 

for all the students and staff of our schools. From kindergarten to 

college, they need our prayers. Whether it be homeschool, public, or 

private. Let us pray for their safety, whether physically, emotionally, 

or spiritually. Pray God will use them right where they are in a 

mighty way. Let us always be fervently praying for our schools.  

Here to serve, 

-Scott Brown 

 
 

 

                                                                                                        

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Spring! 

 
 

WMU 
Fall Celebration 

 

Where: Victory Baptist Church 

  When: Saturday,  
September 6, 2025 

 

    Time: 11:30 a.m. 
 

RSVP BY August 29. Text or call 615-
337-0323 or email jbug@bellsouth.net 

Payment of $10 may be  
made upon arrival. 

 

EXECUTIVE BOARD  

MEETING 
 

Thursday, August 21, 2025 

11:00 a.m. 

Round Lick Baptist Church 

Watertown, TN 

Please RSVP to  

wcba@wcbamissions.com  

if you plan to attend the meeting. 
 

 

Thursday, October 16, 2025 

5:00 p.m. 

Missions Mobilization Center,  

Mt. Juliet 

*Hosted by Shiloh Baptist Church 

 

 

 

Hear from IMB missionaries 
from South Asia and don’t  

forget your favorite homemade 

ice cream! 

 

August 15, 2025  
6:00 – 8:00 p.m. 

Missions Mobilization Center 
6434 John Hagar Road, Mt. Juliet 

 

Event is open for men and 
women, boys and girls! 
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While the Pastor’s Away…Available for Pulpit Supply 

 
 
Gordon Donahoe – 615-974-9559. Gordon is available for supply and interims. 
 
Raymond Vogtner – 615-417-8309. Raymond is available for supply, interims, or to 
share his new ministry, "Let's Talk." A ministry designed to encourage conversations 
with others leading them to discover God's plan for their lives.   
 
Jim Yates – Cell:  615-450-8866 
 
Glyn Passman – Cell: 615- 268-2716; email: glyn_pass@icloud.com  
 
Dan Coe - 1 (629) 251-2997 

Wayne Jamison – 615-944-1651 
 
Rob Amoson  - retired pastor after 50 years available for supply, interims, and revivals  
615-218-4422 
 
Jonathan Pfingsten – 615-878-2909 
 

 

 

Where: 
Mt. Olivet Baptist Church 

 

When: 
October 2, 2025 

 

Time: 
11:30 a.m. 
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Wilson County Baptist Association 
P.O. Box 2190 
Lebanon, TN 37088 
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 WCBA friends & family, 
August is here which means that at the end of this month, we will be back to business here at the BCM! I 
personally am so excited for the semester to start back and to continue ministering to the students and faculty 
here at Cumberland University. Move in day, welcome week, orientation, org fairs, and outreach are quickly 
approaching! We have had a wonderful summer serving on missions trips. It has been truly amazing to see our 
students grow and flourish in their walk with the Lord as they served others. For some of them, it was their first 
time serving on a mission trip and it was truly impactful for our students to get to serve in this way! Both trips to 
Toronto with SEND International and in Alaska with Tanalian Bible Camp were greatly successful. Thank you 
so much for your continued prayers and support!  
 

Needs & Opportunities: 
 Here at the BCM, one of our greatest outreach opportunities is to serve our campus by providing free 
lunch each and every Tuesday from 11-1! However, the cost to provide these lunches is well beyond our 
budget and we need your help. As of right now, none of our Tuesday lunches are filled. Please consider 
signing up to serve lunch on a Tuesday this semester! This is a great way for your church, small group, Sunday 
school class, or ministry to serve locally right here in Lebanon! To sign up to serve lunch, email me and I will 
send you a google docs sheet with all of the available lunch dates! Email: cumberland.bcm01@gmail.com 

 We also would love to come to your church and tell you about this little ministry that we love so much! If 
you would like myself & some BCM leadership team members to come to your church and share about BCM, 
the mission here at CU, and how you can help, please reach out to me through email! We would love to come 
to your church on a Sunday morning or Wednesday night to share about what God is doing here at 
Cumberland University’s BCM! 
Email: cumberland.bcm01@gmail.com 
Nathan Clark, BCM Director 
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